
INFORMED CONSENT STATEMENT 

 Given the nature of the retrospective record review, no informed consent was mandated 

per IRB. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew L. Bechtold MD, FACP, FASGE, FACG, AGAF 

Division of Gastroenterology & Hepatology 

Department of Medicine 

University Hospital & Clinics 

CE405, DC043.00 

Five Hospital Drive 

Columbia, MO  65212 

Email: bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu 
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